WHITE OAK Elementary
WE BELIEVE IN ALL KIDS, ALL THE TIME!

Shane Wright, Intermediate School Principal
Stephanie Bradley, Primary School Principal

Phone 903-291-2160 / Fax 903-291-2132 200 S. White Oak Road White Oak, Texas 75693

August 27, 2021
Parents,

We are currently experiencing a large number of student absences due to iliness. In addition to the current Covid
Mitigation and Safety Procedures we already have in place we will implement additional Covid Mitigation and Safety
Procedures starting September 1st. Please visit woisd.net and click on the link labeled COVID Dashboard to view
COVID related information and active cases within our district.

e We will continue contacting possible close contacts of positive Covid cases. We will also email parents
through Skyward Messenger about COVID cases within your child’s classroom(s)/ grade levels.

e We are adjusting lunch times and locations. Some grade levels and classes will eat lunch in their
classrooms and some will eat in the cafeteria. This will allow us to implement social distancing during meal
times.

e At this time we will NOT be able to allow parent visitors during lunch time. We will continue to reevaluate
this throughout the year.

e Parents, we need your help at dismissal time. Primary and Intermediate students dismiss at the same time.
This creates very large groups of students in the areas of bus and car dismissal. We are strongly
encouraging parents to send a mask for your student to wear during the times of car and bus dismissal. If
you would like your child to wear a mask during these times please send a mask in their backpack for them
to put on during dismissal time.

e Primary and Intermediate Administration have worked hard to create a synchronous online learning option for
students quarantined due to COVID-19. If your child is quarantined due to contracting COVID-19 or due to
being a close contact of someone with COVID-19, we will send a conferencing link to you so that your child
can join our virtual classroom for two hours each day and complete work sent to them by their teacher.

e Additional clear acrylic dividers have been ordered to place on student desks/tables.
e Please continue to self-screen students daily; keep your child home if they are ill. We encourage parents to

quarantine their students if they are a close contact and if there are any positive covid cases within the
household.

Thank you for your continued support,

Shane Wright and Stephanie Bradley






